
THURSDAY NOTES
April 12, 2012

This Week’s Calendar
FRIDAY  Buddy Mass, Grades K,5,& 8

MONDAY  MMO - 3rd Grade

WEDNESDAY Class/Group Pictures 
   Beginning @ 8:15 AM

THURSDAY Kindergarten Field Trip to 
   I’talia Pizzeria

NEXT  Buddy Mass 1 & 4
FRIDAY
   Olympia Fire Dpt. Visits 1 & 
   5 Grade - 1:30 to 2:30 PM

Dear St. Michael School 
Families:

Someone composed a “Short 
Course in Public Relations.”  

It reads:

The six most important words:  
I admit that I was wrong.

The five most important words:  
You did a great job!

The four most important words:  
What do you think?

The three most important words:  
Could you please . . .?

The two most important words: 
 Thank you! 

The least important word:  I 

So much of our conversation revolves around “I”.  
Jesus gave so much for you; how much do you give 
for him?  His concern was not ever what was best/

easiest/most comfortable for him, but what 
was best for you!

  How will the coming weeks be a gift 
from you to him?

God bless you and your family!
Jack Nelson
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Check Out Our 
New IN STOCK 
Scrip Card 
Selection!  

Get Em While They’re HOT!

KOHL’s, IHOP, ARCO, SUBWAY & 
MARSHALL’S/T.J. MAX

“Scrip is sooooo easy.  While on Spring 
Break, Foster and I had a day out and about.  
While he was getting his hair cut, I used Fred 
Meyer Scrip to buy Easter supplies.  We then 

used Cinemark Scrip to see a movie, 
followed by a burger using Red Robin Scrip.  
After our stomaches were full, we used Scrip 
to buy groceries at Safeway.  Last but not 
least , we then used Scrip to buy gas at 

Chevron on the way home!
  

I keep my Scrip cards in alphabetical order 
in my glove box so I can simply grab them 

and go.  It’s that easy!!!”

~Cathy Johnson (A Scrip mom testimonial)

It’s Group 
Picture Time!

Wednesday, the 18th.  
Please find your money envelope 

enclosed in today’s packet.  In 
order for your child(ren) to receive their picture, 

please turn in your money envelope before 
or on picture day.

  Please turn in to your child(ren)’s 
homeroom teacher.

  You will need to do a separate envelope for each 
child.  There will be no sports pictures.  You may 

pick up extra envelopes in the office hallway. 

Look For Your SMART 2012 Procurement Packet in Today’s Purple Envelope!
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Volunteers Needed = 
Parish Hours!
JPIIHS Gala

Do you or someone you know need parish hours for 
this school year?  I have a fun way to earn them!

Join me for Pope John Paul II High School's 
upcoming Gala.

Fr. Jim says St. Michael School families can earn 
Parish Hours working on this great event!

If you know anyone in need of parish hours who 
would like to have fun serving wine, setting up, 
addressing envelopes etc please pass my contact 
information along (usl8993@comcast.net).  We 

could use help...one hour or all day, all 
help is appreciated!

The event is Saturday, May 5th at St. Martins Univ.

Thanks! Alicia Quebedeaux

Destiny Account Info
During conferences, every 

student should have received 
a letter with instructions to 

set up their own Destiny 
account to access our school 

library computer catalog including 
current check out records.  With this 

account you will also be able to renew 
and request holds on library books.  This 

can be very handy for finding overdue 
books as usually there is even a picture 

of the book cover. 

 If you have any questions, please contact 
Mrs. Evans in the library or at  

cevans@stmikesolympia.org.

LEARNING TO PROTECT 
OUR CHILDREN

Parents and Families:
You are invited to a special program 
developed to teach parents how to 
prevent child sexual abuse. 

Called to Protect for Parents & Families teaches how 
to begin communicating with your children about their 
bodies and how to keep them safe.  It also prepares 
parents to recognize the signs of abuse and how to 
respond to suspected abuse.  The 1.5 hour workshop 
is a professionally produced education program led by 

a trained facilitator.

Called to Protect
for Parents & Families

Thursday, April 29, 6:30PM – 8:00PM,
Sacred Heart Parish Catholic Church

812 Bowker St SE, Lacey

To register for the program:
Visit the website of the Archdiocese of Seattle, at this link:  

http://www.seattle.setanet.org/classes.php.  
An email address is required for the completion of 
registration. If you do not have an email address or 

internet access, please contact the Parish Office at (360) 
754-4667.

 *This program does not fulfill the training 
requirement for volunteering with children 

and vulnerable adults.

Operation Rice 
Bowl

TIME TO TURN IN 
YOUR RICE BOWLS.  
Please bring them in in the next few 

days.  Your donations will go to 
Catholic Relief Services to help needy 

families and children around the 
world.  Thank you for your donations.

Newcomers Dinner 
On Saturday, April 28th.  Setup will be between 

3:30 to 6:00 PM at the latest.

Will need 3-4 people willing to wash dishes, 2 
people to set up the gathering space, 2-3 to help 
clear tables through the dinner and assist with 
cleanup. Could possibly need 1-2 more to assist 

with general set up. Childcare is also provided but I 
need to know 1-2 weeks in advance.

If you are interested in helping please contact me 
@ militarymoma@gmail.com  

or 253-691-3245

Thank you, Maryanne Yates
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